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Response to Discussion Brief 5/2018
Disability & Inclusion


	Name of Constituency
	

	Name of CPF Group
	

	Name of CPF Coordinator
	

	Email address of Coordinator
	

	Number of attendees
	Aged <25
	25-39
	40-65
	>65

	Members:
	
	
	
	

	Non-members:
	
	
	
	

	Date of meeting
	

	If you have a Conservative MP, please tick this box to confirm that you have sent a copy of this response to your MP:  
	

	Please indicate whether you used the accompanying video and powerpoint presentation and, if so, how useful you found them or in what ways you might suggest they could have been improved:

	
	Video  
	Powerpoint
	Feedback:

	We used it 
	☐
	☐
	

	We did not use it 
	☐
	☐
	


	1. Housing: How might we better build homes and buildings that everyone can access and use, so as to build a society in which all can participate fully?



	2. Transport: How might we better adapt our transport systems so as to offer people with disabilities the same access to transport as everyone else?



	3. Health: How might we more effectively reduce the health gap experienced by people with a learning disability, mental health conditions or autism, so as to help everyone to live full, healthy and independent lives?



	4. Employment: How might we work more effectively with employers and people with health conditions so as to help as many as possible to get into and stay in employment?



	5. Participation in Society: How might we better support candidates with disabilities to stand for public office, so that those elected better reflect the diversity of society?



	6. Culture Change: How might we all deliver further positive change for people with disabilities, so that society does not miss out on the contribution of any person?



	7. Is there any other question you think should have been asked or observation you would like to make?




	FEEDBACK ON PAPER

	What did you find useful?



	What did you not find helpful?



	Do you have any suggestions for how we might improve future briefings?




Thank You.  Please return to: CPF.Papers@conservatives.com
CPF Discussion Briefs exist to stimulate debate. They do not represent the views of the Conservative Party.
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